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Update: Nursing facility rate reduction extended 
As previously published in Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Bulletin BT201437, the IHCP implemented a 3% 

reduction in reimbursement paid to nursing facilities effective January 1, 2014, through June 30, 2015. This 

reimbursement reduction will be extended through June 30, 2017. 

This reduction will apply to nursing facility providers reimbursed under 405 

IAC 1-14.6. The reduction applies to the Medicaid per diem rate before any 

patient liability or third-party liability (TPL) reduction is applied to the claim. 

This reduction applies to all IHCP nursing facility claims, including Medicare 

crossover claims. 

The July 1, 2015, proposed rates, with the 3% reduction, are currently 

available on the Public Notices page of the State’s rate-setting contractor, 

Myers and Stauffer LC, at in.mslc.com.  

Providers can see IHCP Bulletin BT201437 for information about the original rate reduction. 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com.  
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